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Dear parents, 
 
This term one of the themes in assembly is British Values – Democracy, Rule of Law, 
Individual Liberty, Mutual Respect and Tolerance. To support our children’s understanding 
of democracy and to give our children a voice into decisions made on their behalf, we will be 
starting a School Council. 
 
The School Council will be made up of two children (a boy and a girl) from year 1 to year 6. 
The School Council will meet once a month with Miss McBride and Mr Whyman. The first 
job we would like the School Council to undertake is deciding on new outdoor equipment to 
replace the current trim trail as much of this has been condemned. 
 
If your child is interested in becoming a member of the School Council and feels they would 
be confident in putting the views of the class across and working with teaching staff, then 
they need to make a short presentation explaining why they would be a good School Council 
representative and how they would represent their class. 
 
The presentation can be in any format you choose from a power point to a hand written 
script. At the end of the presentations, the class will hold a secret ballot to vote for the child 
they feel will be the best representative for their class. The children with the most votes will 
be elected onto the School Council until September 2024. 
 
We plan to hold presentations and elections on Friday 12th May, with the new School 
Council meeting as soon as possible after this date. 
 
To register your child’s interest please use the link below. We look forward to hearing some 
wonderful presentations and working with our School Council as soon as we can. 
https://forms.office.com/e/xNtcWmUu3U 
 
Good Luck! 
 
Miss McBride and Mr Whyman 
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